
Westwood Volleyball Booster Club 
Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, May 13, 2014 
War Room 

 

Attendees:  Coach Tara Nelson, Tracy Porter, Scott Porter, Marisa Sledak, Caren Stearns, 
Suzanne Vargas, Cindy Eiland, Jana Dolbear, Debbie Bretsch, Trevor Turner, Kelly Thorstad, 
Craig Howard, Sonja Howard, Nandini Chintala, Sreekanth Chantala, Fred Schultz, Allison 
Gregorczyk, Michelle Pearcy, John Durham, Sandra Ou, Payne Ou, Kathy Hardin, Teffani Davis 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:40 p.m. 
 
Approval of the December Meeting Minutes was postponed until the next booster club 
meeting. 
 
Coach Nelson was congratulated on her promotion to Head Coach. 
 
 
Coach's Notes: 
Coach Nelson welcomed the incoming freshman families in attendance and asked for any email 
address corrections to be sent to her as soon as possible.  She introduced the new team web 
site at www.warriorsports.org and reminded everyone of the off-season opportunities coming 
up this summer for the athletes.  The Westwood Speed and Weight Camp will begin on June 9, 
Open Gym nights will be on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 5:30 - 7:00 p.m., and the Westwood 
Team Camp will be held from July 21 - 25, with tryouts following on August 4 - 5. 
 
Practice clothing can be ordered from the web site and should be ordered by May 30, so that 
items will arrive in time for practice.  Practice schedules and game schedules are also located on 
the web site. 
 
The Westwood Showcase Tournament will be held August 14 - 16.   
 
 
Treasurer's Report: 
Suzanne Vargas reported a checking balance of $5806.40 with all checks cleared to date.  
Expenditures in April 2014 included $1000 for scholarships for the five graduating seniors and 
$440 for two large custom Lady Warrior Volleyball flags to be placed in front of the gym on 
game days.  Requests for items to be purchased include:  two Coach's boxes at $325 each, 
poster paint, blue tape for lining courts, score books, wrist bands for Showcase, and two plastic 
bins to store older Treasurer records. 
 
The proposed budget for 2014-2015 was presented and unanimously approved ($38,456.00).   
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Committee Positions: 
Marisa Sledak and Teffani Davis discussed volunteer opportunities for parents and players for 
the upcoming season.  Families will be able to sign up through the web site and also during 
Warrior Night.  Descriptions of available positions are located at www.warriorsports.org.   
 
 
President's Report: 
Tracy Porter discussed Warrior Night, which will be held on Thursday, August 7.  At Warrior 
Night, families will be able to commit to their volunteer times slots, purchase travel t-shirts, 
sign up for game day meals, purchase yard signs, and receive scorekeeper and libero tracking 
training. 
 
Caren Stearns discussed the annual Dig for the Cure fundraiser.  Westwood will partner with 
Dig Pink this season to raise funds for donation.  
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:05. 
 
 


